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Courthouse Operations Committee Formed 

 

The Courthouse Operations Committee has been hard at work on the development of 

policies and procedures for the Courthouse and Event Center once it is open to the 

public.  We are establishing marketing and use plans, budgets, legal contracts, pricing 

schedules and advertising media to promote and fulfill the operation of the building as a 

self-supporting first-class venue and community destination.  We will affect placement of 

the property manager, determine equipment needs and establish various revenue 

streams that will contribute to the success of the venue.  The committee meets weekly 

in order to accomplish our goals prior to the opening of the courthouse in the third 

quarter of 2018.   

 

 

 

Pictured above, back row: Bob Hanson (CCCRA President), Bob Moffit, Marsha Christy, Charles Penland and Paul 

Price (Courthouse Committee Chair).  Front row: Kay Worden, Barbara Deas (Operations Committee Chair) and 

Alice Dickerson.  Not pictured:  Michael Borkman, Steve Swanson. 


